Rpp Pencak Silat
Getting the books rpp pencak silat now is not type of inspiring means. You
could not single-handedly going subsequently ebook deposit or library or
borrowing from your links to admittance them. This is an totally simple means
to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online proclamation rpp pencak
silat can be one of the options to accompany you next having further time.
It will not waste your time. receive me, the e-book will entirely tell you
other thing to read. Just invest tiny epoch to entrance this on-line
publication rpp pencak silat as competently as review them wherever you are
now.
A Passion for the Past James A. Percoco 1998 Discusses using applied history
techniques such as traveling to historic sites, examining movies and
documentaries, and conducting interviews, to inspire student interest in
history.
Using Research Instruments Peter Birmingham 2003-12-08 Clear, accessible and
practical, this guide introduces the first-time researcher to the various
instruments used in social research. It assesses a broad range of research
instruments - from the well-established to the innovative - enabling readers to
decide which are particularly well suited to their research. The book covers:
questionnaires interviews content analysis focus groups observation researching
the things people say and do. This book is particularly suitable for work-based
and undergraduate researchers in education, social policy and social work,
nursing and business administration. It draws numerous examples from actual
research projects, which readers can adapt for their own purposes. Written in a
fresh and jargon-free style, the book assumes no prior knowledge and is firmly
rooted in the authors' own extensive research experience. Using Research
Instruments is the ideal companion volume to The Researcher's Toolkit. Together
they offer a superb practical introduction to conducting a social research
project.
Improving Practice and Performance in Basketball Aaron T. Scanlan 2019-11-18
Despite being one of the most popular sports worldwide, basketball has received
limited research attention compared to other team sports. Establishing a strong
evidence base with high-quality and impactful research is essential in
enhancing decision-making processes to optimize player performance for
basketball professionals. Consequently, the book entitled Improving Performance
and Practice in Basketball provides a collection of novel research studies to
increase the available evidence on various topics with strong translation to
practice in basketball. The book includes work by 40 researchers from 16
institutions or professional organizations from 9 countries. In keeping with
notable topics in basketball research, the book contains 2 reviews focused on
monitoring strategies to detect player fatigue and considerations for travel in
National Basketball Association players. In addition, 8 applied studies are
also included in the book, focused on workload monitoring, game-related
statistics, and the measurement of physical and skill attributes in basketball
players. This book also has a strong focus on increasing the evidence available
for female basketball players, who have traditionally been under-represented in
the literature. The outcomes generated from this book should provide new
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insights to inform practice in many areas for professionals working in various
roles with basketball teams.
Instructional Models in Physical Education Michael Metzler 2017-06-30 Ensures
that physical educators are fully armed with a comprehensive plan for
incorporating instructional models in their teaching! Instructional Models for
Physical Education has two primary goals for its readers. The first is to
familiarize them with the notion of model-based instruction for physical
education, including the components and dimensions that determine a model's
pattern of teaching and how to select the most effective model for student
learning in a particular unit. The second goal is to describe each of the
instructional models in such a way to give readers enough information to use
any of the models with confidence and good results. The book includes
everything readers will need for planning, implementing, and assessing when
teaching with instructional models. It will help readers incorporate researchbased practices in their lessons, adapt activities to include students of
varying abilities, and teach to standards. Models tied to NASPE standards! The
author has revised the third edition to show how using the instructional models
can help teachers meet specific NASPE standards. The book demonstrates the
connection of NASPE standards with the models and clarifies that connection for
students. In addition, a table in each of the model chapters shows explicitly
how the model aligns with NASPE standards.
Performance Optimization in Taekwondo from Laboratory to Field Monoem Haddad
2014-08-02 Performance Optimization in Taekwondo from Laboratory to Field
provides the latest and most comprehensive information related to Taekwondo
training and competition. Its accuracy and reliability make it a reference for
both Taekwondo coaches and researchers.
Management of Physical Education and Sport March Krotee 2006-04-19 This book
offers a solid foundation of management concepts, skills, and techniques that
enable students to develop and test the leadership, decision-making, and
problem-solving required for their role in the profession of physical education
and sport. The thirteenth edition continues to focus on the management and
administration of physical education, sport, and recreational programs in
educational settings, as well as in the public and private domains.
Program Evaluation Models and Related Theories Ann W. Frye 2013
Professional Meeting Management Professional Convention Management Association
(PCMA) 2017-09-01 The sixth edition of Professional Meeting Management is the
newest edition of the longtime standard reference and textbook for the meetings
industry and meetings education. This is the first student and meeting
professionals textbook aligned with the new Certified Meeting Professional
(CMP) International Standards, which will be used by the Convention Industry
Council as a reference book for item writing for the CMP Certification
Examination. It includes the most up-to-date information on current trends,
strategic planning for meetings, budgeting and funding, marketing and
promotion, technology, running and closing the meeting, and industry
developments on the horizon.
Choices Pre-Intermediate Students' Book for Mylab Pack Pearson Education,
Limited 2012-05-08
Signs of Water Robert Boschman 2022-02-15 Water is more important than ever
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before. It is increasingly controversial in direct proportion to its scarcity,
demand, neglect, and commodification. There is no place on the planet where
water is not, or will not be, of critical concern. Signs of Water brings
together scholars and experts from five continents in an interdisciplinary
exploration of the theoretical approaches, social and political issues, and
anthropogenic hazards surrounding water in the twenty-first century. From the
kitchen taps of Detroit, Michigan to the water-harvesting infrastructure of
Tokyo, from the Upper Xingu Basin of Brazil to the Sunda Deep of the Java
Trench, these essays flow through time and place to uncover the many issues
surrounding water today. Asking key theoretical questions, exposing threats to
vital water systems, and proposing paths forward, Signs of Water brims with
histories, ontologies, and political struggles. Bringing together local
experiences to tell a global story, it centers water as history, as politics,
and as a human right.
Goresan Pena Guru Bahasa Kala Pandemi Korona H. JAMAD, M.Pd. 2020-07-01
teriring adanya proses pembelajaran daring sebagai konsekuensi adanya covid19,
MGMP Bahasa Indonesia SMP/MTs Kabupaten Sumenep berinisiasi untuk memulai
kegiatan menulis dengan memanfaatkan bahan tulisan tentang pembelajaran daring.
Beberapa anggota MGMP bergabung dan menyumbang tulisan. Bentuk tulisan beragam,
ada puisi, pantun, cerpen, essai. Keseluruhannya tentang pengalaman atau kisah
suka duka para guru saat melakukan pembelajaran daring. Untuk itu, sebagai
pembina MGMP Bahasa Indonesia, saya mengapresiasi adanya kegiatan menulis yang
melahirkan antologi ini. Saya juga berterima kasih kepada para pengurus MGMP
yang telah memfasilitasi serta para penulis yang telah menyumbangkan
tulisannya.
The Hidden Curriculum and Moral Education Henry A. Giroux 1983
The Promise of Educational Psychology Richard E. Mayer 2002 This book examines
how children learn from different methods of instruction. It profiles methods
such as feedback, guided exploration, cognitive apprenticeship, problem-based
learning, and teaching of problem-solving strategies that allow learners to
take what they have learned and apply it to new situations. Readers are exposed
to what research has to say about teaching for meaningful learning and learn
how to apply this information to their own teaching.Introduction to Teaching
for Meaningful Learning; Teaching by Giving Productive Feedback; Teaching by
Providing Concreteness, Activity, and Familiarity; Teaching by Explaining
Examples; Teaching by Guiding Cognitive Processing During Learning; Teaching by
Fostering Learning Strategies; Teaching by Fostering Problem-Solving
Strategies; Teaching by Creating Cognitive Apprenticeship in Classrooms;
Teaching by Priming Students' Motivation to Learn.
Foundations of Physical Education Charles Augustus Bucher 1975 Handbuch,
Grundlagen.
The Product-Led Organization Todd Olson 2020-09-08 A playbook on product-led
strategy for software product teams There's a common strategy used by the
fastest growing and most successful businesses of our time. These companies are
building their entire customer experience around their digital products,
delivering software that is simple, intuitive and delightful, and that
anticipates and exceeds the evolving needs of users. Product-led organizations
make their products the vehicle for acquiring and retaining customers, driving
growth, and influencing organizational priorities. They represent the future of
business in a digital-first world. This book is meant to help you transform
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your company into a product-led organization, helping to drive growth for your
business and advance your own career. It provides: A holistic view of the
quantitative and qualitative insights teams need to make better decisions and
shape better product experiences. A guide to setting goals for product success
and measuring progress toward meeting them. A playbook for incorporating sales
and marketing activities, service and support, as well as onboarding and
education into the product Strategies for soliciting, organizing and
prioritizing feedback from customers and other stakeholders; and how to use
those inputs to create an effective product roadmap The Product-Led
Organization: Drive Growth By Putting Product at the Center of Your Customer
Experience was written by the co-founder and CEO of Pendo—a SaaS company and
innovator in building software for digital product teams. The book reflects the
author’s passion and dedication for sharing what it takes to build great
products.
Weapons & Fighting Arts of Indonesia Donn F. Draeger 2012-03-06 The Indonesian
talent for harmoniously blending indigenous styles with the arts of the Asian
mainland has given rise to fighting arts that are among the most fascinating in
the world. Preserved in music, dance, and art as—well as in ritual, tribal law,
and mythology—the fighting arts of Indonesian archipelago play a central role
in Indonesian culture. Weapons and Fighting Arts of Indonesia — a profusely
illustrated and well researched work from renowned scholar and martial arts
teacher Donn F. Draeger — provides a comprehensive introduction to the
sophisticated forms of empty-hand combat and myriad unique weapons that
characterize Indonesian fighting styles like Pentjak-silat and Kuntao. Draeger
shows how the forms are related to their mainland cousins, provides a
historical context for their development, and describes the combat methods of
Menangkabau warriors, Alefuru headhunters and the Celates pirates. With over
400 illustrations, Weapons and Fighting Arts of Indonesia is an indispensable
addition to any martial artist's library.
Dewan Perwakilan Rakyat, Republik Indonesia periode 1982-1987 Indonesia. Dewan
Perwakilan Rakyat 1988 Report on the activities of the House of People's
Representatives of Indonesia, 1982-1987.
Historical Dictionary of Indonesia Audrey Kahin 2015-10-29 This third edition
of Historical Dictionary of Indonesia contains a chronology, an introductory
essay, appendixes, and an extensive bibliography. The dictionary section has
over 900 cross-referenced entries on important personalities, politics,
economy, foreign relations, religion, and culture. This book is an excellent
access point for students, researchers, and anyone wanting to know more about
Indonesia.
Upaya Meningkatkan Keterampilan Siswa Dalam Mengembangkan Diri Melalui
Pendidikan Kepramukaan RESDIONO Upaya Meningkatkan Keterampilan Siswa Dalam
Mengembangkan Diri Melalui Pendidikan Kepramukaan Penulis : RESDIONO Ukuran :
14 x 21 cm ISBN : 978-623-319-330-6 Terbit : Februari 2021 www.guepedia.com
Sinopsis : Upaya Meningkatkan Keterampilan Siswa Dalam Mengembangkan Diri
Melalui Pendidikan Kepramukaan. Skripsi: Program Studi Pendidikan Pancasila dan
Kewarganegaraan, STKIP Kusuma Negara Jakarta. 2016 Sebuah proses yang panjang
dan menjadi puncak bagi seorang mahasiswa yang berkuliah pada jenjang Strata 1
adalah menyelesaikan tugas penyusunan skripsi. Skripsi bukan hanya sebuah tugas
akhir semata namun juga menjadi momen yang akan sangat berkesan sebab skripsi
akan diujikan secara langsung oleh kelompok dosen penguji dalam menentukan
kelulusan. Tidak sedikit mahasiswa yang masuk pada fase tersulit di dalam
rpp-pencak-silat

4/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

menentukan dan menyusun skripsinya, hal ini disebabkan oleh kurang siapnya
mahasiswa dalam menentukan judul skripsi dan selain itu juga terbatasnya contoh
yang dapat diakses oleh mahasiswa baik secara langsung melalui perpustakaan
maupun sumber media online yang ada. Menjawab kesulitan itu melalui buku ini
penulis mencoba membagikan hasil penyusunannya untuk membantu teman-teman
mahasiswa dalam program studi ilmu pendidikan khususnya dan umumnya kepada
siapapun pihak yang sedang membutuhkan tambahan untuk referensinya.
www.guepedia.com Email : guepedia@gmail.com WA di 081287602508 Happy shopping &
reading Enjoy your day, guys
Rencana pelaksanaan pembelajaran (RPP) SMK/MAK: Kelas X (1), semester I & II
(per-mata pelajaran 2008 Curriculum planning of secondary vocational schools
and Islamic vocational schools in Indonesia.
Model Pengelolaan Kinerja Guru Rulitawati, M. Pd.I 2020-06-12 Dalam kurun
dekade terakhir, kebutuhan akan pemimpin yang inovatif menjadi kebutuhan
mendesak seiring kian meningkatnya kompetensi antar organisasi dalam upaya
memajukan lembaganya agar mampu menjadi yang terdepan, termasuk lembaga
pendidikan yang secara keorganisasian merupakan sebuah lembaga yang mesti
memiliki pondasi model pengelolaan dengan daya inovasi yang kuat, dan sistem
pelayanan yang prima. Sekolah Menengah Atas Muhammadiyah, sebagai lembaga
pendidikan pada akhirnya harus mempersiapkan diri menjadi sekolah yang inovatif
dan mempuyai nilai jual di tengah masyarakat dalam menghasilkan lulusan yang
berkualitas, menjadi sekolah yang unggul akan berarti harus dimulai dengan
memiliki kepala sekolah yang inovatif. Tujuannya tidak lain agar kepala seklah
mampu mewujudkan visi, misi sekolah dengan strategi-strategi inovatif dari
kepala sekolah. Buku ini berangkat dari suatu penelitian mengenai Model
Pengelolaan Kinerja Guru yang dilakukan oleh pihak manajemen sekolah menengah
atas Muhammadiyah Provinsi Sumatera Selatan. Kepala sekolah sebagai pemimpin
berinovatif serta akan menghasilkan sekolah unggul. Akan berarti bahwa membuat
model pengelolaan yang dilakukan oleh pihak manajemen sekolah untuk menjadikan
sekolah yang unggul, ini artinya keterpaduan antara kepala sekolah sebagai
pemimpin, dan sekolah sebagai lembaga yang dipimpin.
Problem Solving, Reasoning, and Communicating, K-8 Arthur J. Baroody 1993 This
stand-alone unit describes the rationale for the sweeping reforms recommended
by the Curriculum and Evaluation Standards for School Mathematics recently
developed by the National Council of Teachers of Mathematics (NCTM).
You Coach You Helen Tupper 2022-01-13 THE SUNDAY TIMES BUSINESS BESTSELLER,
January 2022 'An insightful guide, filled with actionable advice to empower
leaders hoping to improve their professional abilities and make meaningful
change in their lives' Richard Branson 'What I love about this book is that it
gives us the tools to guide ourselves and know that change and our true value
is within us all' Mary Portas Our careers are full of potential and
possibilities, uncertainty and change. There is no such thing as a straight
line to success and there are times when we get stuck, face obstacles, feel
frustrated or want to explore new opportunities. In these moments the best
place to start is by coaching yourself. No one can solve your problems better
than you can, and learning to coach yourself will accelerate your selfawareness and help you take control of your career. In You Coach You, you'll
learn the mindset, skillset and toolkit you need to coach yourself. You'll
discover practical support on some of the most common coaching challenges
including: - Exploring your progression possibilities and making them happen Building your resilience reserves and turning adversity into action - Moving
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beyond busy to time well spent and finding the right work-life fit for you Building the beliefs that help you succeed and overcoming setbacks - Creating
the connections you need for your career and fixing friction in difficult
relationships - Developing a sense of direction and a purpose that is
motivating and meaningful for you Packed with ideas for action and insightful
tools, this practical book will help you to get unstuck, and increase your
confidence in and control over your career. If you enjoyed reading this, check
out The Squiggly Career, Helen and Sarah's Sunday Times no. 1 bestselling guide
to supercharging your confidence, playing to your strengths and setting
yourself up for success.
The Malay Art of Self-Defense Sheikh Shamsuddin 2005 Silat Seni Gayong is an
art of self-defense, a fighting art but one that also emphasizes the
development of the self, becoming a better person, and serving humanity.
Sometimes compared to a tiger ready to devour its prey, Gayong helps
practitioners develop and increase physical fitness, flexibility, mental
conditioning, and self-confidence. Author Sheikh Shamsuddin, who has studied
Gayong for 25 years, introduces this little-known practice to Western readers
in this first book on the subject in English. The most comprehensive study in
any language on Gayong and its customs, The Malay Art of Self-Defense explores
in depth the system, techniques, crucial elements, and philosophies involved.
Also covered are the art's history, profiles of the most notable practitioners,
and an informative Q&A collected from various martial art practitioners to
expand readers' knowledge and appreciation. Included are photos of Gayong
demonstrations, traditional training centers, customs, and events.
The Challenges of Educational Leadership Michael Bottery 2004-09-14 `It should
be essential reading at the National College for School Leadership' - Michael
Duffy, Times Educational Supplement, Friday Magazine `This book continues
Michael Bottery's principled and persuasive assault on the application by
policymakers of fashionable, shallow and decontextualised solutions (in this
case leadership) to fundamental problems and issues in the definition, design
and purposes of education. It is distinguished by its embeddedness in wider
social science ideas and debates, enabling the challenges that schools and
teachers face to be set in context, and by its sharp assessment of the impact
of decades of the erosion of trust and meaning on educational work' - Jenny
Ozga, Professor of Educational Research, Centre for Educational Sociology,
University of Edinburgh In this book Mike Bottery presents critical issues
about the purposes of educational leadership. He examines how `official'
concepts of leadership are driven by demands which are not always to the
educational, political, or social benefit of practitioners. This book will help
educational leaders and aspiring educational leaders to examine their own
values and practice.
Developing Courses in English for Specific Purposes H. Basturkmen 2010-10-01
Presented in two parts, this book firstly introduces core considerations in ESP
course development drawing on examples from a wide range of ESP and EAP
courses. Secondly four case studies show how experienced ESP teachers and
course developers went about developing courses to meet the needs of their
particular learners.
Standards-Based and Responsive Evaluation Robert E. Stake 2003-10-30 The book
begins with the main strategic choices an evaluator needs to make between
approaches: quantitatively,by explicating criteria, needs, standards, and
performances, or qualitatively, by studying the activity, aspirations,
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problems, and accomplishments of the participants and critical observers. After
reading the text, students will have a better appreciation of evaluation as a
process that needs to be custom-fit to the situation. Throughout the book,
Stake presents evaluation as a series of choices for the reader: - To remain
independent or to join with program staff or stakeholders - To value personal
experience as evidence or to shun it as biased - To aid development formatively
or to assess the existing program summatively - To use issues, goals, gains,
efficiency, or problem solving as the key conceptual structure - To invest
small or large in trying out and validating data-gathering procedures - To
support the standards and ethical codes of professional associations
Historical Atlas of Indonesia Robert Cribb 2013-02-01 This pioneering volume
traces the history of the region which became Indonesia, from early times to
the present day, in over three hundred specially drawn full-colour maps with
detailed accompanying text. In doing so, the Atlas brings fresh life to the
fascinating and tangled history of this immense archipelago. Beginning with the
geographical and ecological forces which have shaped the physical form of the
archipelago, the Historical Atlas of Indonesia goes on to chart early human
migration and the changing distribution of ethnic groups. It traces the
kaleidoscopic pattern of states in early Indonesia and their gradual
incorporation into the Netherlands Indies and eventually into the Republic of
Indonesia.
Developing Teaching Skills in Physical Education Daryl Siedentop 1976
Developing the Curriculum William R. Gordon 2019 Previous editions have Peter
Oliva as only author.
Rencana pelaksanaan pembelajaran (RPP) SMK/MAK: Kelas XII (3), semester I & II
(per-mata pelajaran 2008 Curriculum planning of secondary vocational schools
and Islamic vocational schools in Indonesia.
K-12 Physical Education Manitoba. Dept. of Education 1981 This physical
education curriculum guide for kindergarten through twelfth grade has two main
components. The first is a program overview that includes information relating
to program organization and implementation for early, middle, and senior
grades. The second section contains suggested activities and teaching notes for
realizing specific program objectives. The overall goals are that students
should: (1) develop physical wellbeing; (2) develop desired movement patterns
through the neuromuscular system; (3) express ideas, thoughts, and feelings
with confidence through physical activity; (4) develop independence in pursuing
physical activity throughout life; (5) develop safety and survival practices;
and (6) develop positive social interactions through a variety of physical
activities. These goals remain constant throughout the entire program, although
the objectives which prepare students to reach the goals vary according to
stages of maturation and learning. Developmental characteristics, time
allotments, lesson plans, activities, class organization, and evaluation
methods are outlined for early, middle, and senior grades. Appendixes contain
an equipment list, a safety checklist, a sample lesson plan, a discussion of
legal liability, and a bibliography. (JD)
Realities of Teachers' Work Sandra Acker 1999-04-01 The Realities of Teacher'
Work: Never a Dull Moment follows the fortunes of the teachers at Hillview
Primary School over ten years. It explores what it is like to be a primary or
elementary school teacher in an urban school with about 200 children, mixed in
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social class and ethnicity, and suggests what we may learn from them for the
future.Sandra Acker links her research with other literature on teachers' work,
and describes the school as a workplace, focusing on four key features: the
characteristics of the children, the school's physical setting, the available
resources, and the ethos of the school.She successfully places us in the
classroom giving vivid images of daily interactions with the children, and
shows too how teaching extends far beyond the classroom door. The book explores
the caring culture that has developed among the teachers and helps them to cope
with the difficulties they encounter. It also considers the school as located
in the wider community by looking at changes in teachers' careers over time and
the effects on Hillview of recent educational reform.This book shows us how and
why we need to revise our assumptions about schools and teachers and see them
not as isolated individuals in closed classrooms and self-contained schools,
but as an integral part of a much broader community. Above all, it shows that
teaching is hard, demanding work that is influenced by workplace cultures and
the gendered expectations society holds about teachers.
Rencana pelaksanaan pembelajaran (RPP) SMK/MAK: Kelas XI (2), semester I & II
(per-mata pelajaran 2008 Curriculum planning of secondary vocational schools
and Islamic vocational schools in Indonesia.
Contemporary Issues in Business and Economics Chia-Lin Chang 2020-07-01 This
book is a collection of high-impact papers accepted and presented at the 2019
Vietnam’s Business and Economics Research Conference (VBER2019) organised by Ho
Chi Minh City Open University held on 18th–20th July 2019. The Special Issue is
associated with a broad coverage of the contemporary issues in Business and
Economics in Vietnam and other emerging markets reflecting a key theme of
VBER2019: Vietnam’s Place in the Asia Pacific Region. A total of 14 papers were
published from more than the 120 submissions to the VBER2019 Conference.
Published papers had been undergone a rigorous reviewing process conducted by
the Journal of Risk and Financial Management. The papers incorporated in this
book address contemporary issues in business and economics from Vietnam and
other emerging markets in the Asian region from various angles such as
economics, finance, and statistics to management science. At the time of
writing this note, some of the papers have attracted more than 1000 downloads
in 3 months. In particular, a paper on “Foreign Direct Investment and Economic
Growth from Developing Countries in the Short Run and Long Run” by Trang ThiHuyen Dinh and her team has attracted almost 6000 downloads in 3 months. These
statistics indicate that the papers published in this Special Issue have
attracted the wide interest of readers. Among these 14 published papers, three
main areas of important contemporary issues in Business and Economics in the
Asian region can be identified. First, a block of papers deals with various
important and fundamental issues in the emerging markets the Asian region, from
exchange rate regime, financial inclusion, and financial development to energy
consumption and environmental degradation. On the issue of CO2 emissions,
energy consumption and economic growth in the ASEAN, Vo, Vo, and Le utilized
various time series econometrics approaches. Key findings from this paper
indicate that there are no long-run relationships among carbon dioxide (CO2)
emissions, energy consumption, renewable energy, population growth, and
economic growth in the Philippines and Thailand, but a relationship does exist
in Indonesia, Myanmar, and Malaysia. Loo, in his paper on financial inclusion
for the ASEAN, concluded that advancing internet capability and availability
present investors an opportunity to offer financial technology or Fintech to
meet the need for financial services in this digital era. Second, a challenge
in quantitative studies for a single country, such as Vietnam, with limited
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data is generally noted. However, various empirical studies on Vietnam’s
business and economics issues have been conducted. Nguyen, Quan, and Pham
examined the cultural distance and entry mode of foreign direct investment in
Vietnam. A key finding from their paper is that when there is a great cultural
difference between Vietnam and their home country, foreign-invested firms
prefer wholly owned subsidiaries over equity joint ventures. Within the
Vietnamese market, Pham, Vo, Ho, and McAleer conducted a study on the issue of
corporate financial distress. The authors conclude that the corporate financial
distress prediction model, which includes accounting factors with macroeconomic
indicators, performs much better than alternative models. In addition, the
evidence confirms that the global financial crisis (GFC) had a damaging impact
on each sector, with the Health & Education sector demonstrating the most
impressive recovery post-GFC, and the utilities sector recording a dramatic
increase in bankruptcies post-GFC. At another extreme of the spectrum, Van and
Nguyen considered that competitive context, social influences, the
understanding of managers about corporate social responsibility (CSR), and the
internal environment of companies are the four drivers of CSR. The authors also
argued that in the four drivers, competitive context has the strongest impact
on adopting CSR. Third, last but not least, various papers focus on an
important aspect of public finance. For an example, Pham, Pham, and Ly
documented the effect of double taxation treaties on the bilateral trade of
Vietnam with ASEAN member states, thereby making an extensive comparison with
its EU partner countries. Their findings indicate the significant contributions
of the tax treaties to Vietnam’s trade performance, not exclusively with ASEAN
but also with EU partner countries. In addition, regarding public finance for
Vietnam, Nguyen, Vo, Ho, and Vo investigated the contribution of fiscal
decentralisation to economic growth across provinces in Vietnam. For the first
time in Vietnam, the fiscal decentralisation index together its two
subcomponents, including fiscal importance and fiscal autonomy, are developed.
Findings from this paper indicate that while fiscal importance and an overall
level of fiscal decentralisation have provided negative impact on provincial
economic growth, fiscal autonomy has a positive impact on economic growth
across provinces in Vietnam.
PENGUATAN PENDIDIKAN KARAKTER PROFETIK (IMPLEMENTASINYA DI SEKOLAH DASAR ISLAM
TERPADU) H. Atiqullah Globalisasi sebagai fenomena khusus dalam peradaban
manusia, bergerak terus dalam masyarakat global dan merupakan bagian dari
proses manusia global itu sendiri. Kehadiran teknologi informasi dan komunikasi
mempercepat akselerasi proses globalisasi ini. Globalisasi menyentuh seluruh
aspek kehidupan masyarakat. Globalisasi juga menciptakan tantangan dan masalah
baru yang harus dipecahkan dalam upaya memanfaatkannya untuk kepentingan
kehidupan.
Educating for Character Thomas Lickona 2009-09-02 Calls for renewed moral
education in America's schools, offering dozens of programs schools can adopt
to teach students respect, responsibility, hard work, and other values that
should not be left to parents to teach.
Quality in Education Jerry Arcaro 1995-05-01 Although hundreds of school
improvement programs have been launched in the United States over the past
quarter century, very few of them have been successful. The author of Quality
in Education: An Implementation Handbook, an experienced quality expert who
specializes in education, believes that many of these programs could have
succeeded had their developers understood and applied the theories and methods
of Total Quality Management (TQM). This book explains how to avoid the pitfalls
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that doomed previous efforts to failure, and apply TQM to build a strong
foundation for success. Beginning with the basic concepts and tools, this book
is your complete guide as you embark on your quality journey. The handbook
explains the importance of making a commitment to change and establishing a
shared vision of quality, and discusses tools and techniques for overcoming
resistance and developing a quality culture. The book covers new methods you
can use to manage change, and includes exercises to help you apply the ideas in
your organization. Examples from successful schools demonstrate how Total
Quality Management can be applied to every area of education, from classroom
management to building maintenance. Quality in Education: An Implementation
Handbook teaches you how to make fundamental changes to the way people in your
district or school view education and themselves as educators. Using the
principles and methods in this book ,you can realize the tremendous benefits of
quality - continuous improvement in every educational process.
Intelligence Reframed Howard E. Gardner 2000-09-18 Harvard psychologist Howard
Gardner has been acclaimed as the most influential educational theorist since
John Dewey. His ideas about intelligence and creativity - explicated in such
bestselling books as Frames of Mind and Multiple Intelligences (over 200,000
copies in print combined) - have revolutionized our thinking.In his
groundbreaking 1983 book Frames of Mind, Howard Gardner first introduced the
theory of multiple intelligences, which posits that intelligence is more than a
single property of the human mind. That theory has become widely accepted as
one of the seminal ideas of the twentieth century and continues to attract
attention all over the world.Now in Intelligence Reframed, Gardner provides a
much-needed report on the theory, its evolution and revisions. He offers
practical guidance on the educational uses of the theory and responds to the
critiques leveled against him. He also introduces two new intelligences
(existential intelligence and naturalist intelligence) and argues that the
concept of intelligence should be broadened, but not so absurdly that it
includes every human virtue and value. Ultimately, argues Gardner, possessing a
basic set of seven or eight intelligences is not only a unique trademark of the
human species, but also perhaps even a working definition of the species.
Gardner also offers provocative ideas about creativity, leadership, and moral
excellence, and speculates about the relationship between multiple
intelligences and the world of work in the future.
Cognitive Tools for Learning Piet A.M. Kommers 2012-12-06 Hypermedia technology
needs a creative approach from the outset in the design of software to
facilitate human thinking and learning. This book opens a discussion of the
potential of hypermedia and related approaches to provide open exploratory
learning environments. The papers in the book are based on contributions to a
NATO Advanced Research Workshop held in July1990 and are grouped into six
sections: - Semantic networking as cognitive tools, - Expert systems as
cognitive tools, - Hypertext as cognitive tools, - Collaborative communication
tools, - Microworlds: context-dependent cognitive tools, - Implementing
cognitive tools. The book will be valuable for those who design, implement and
evaluate learning programs and who seek to escape from rigid tactics like
programmed instruction and behavioristic approaches. The book presents
principles for exploratory systems that go beyond existing metaphors of
instruction and provokes the reader to think in a new way about the cognitive
level of human-computer interaction.
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